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Verse of the Month... 

 Happy New Year!!!  As the calendar 
turns, we seek inspiration to chart the course 
for 2024.  Isaiah 43 says, “I will even make a 
road in the wilderness and rivers in the      
dessert.”  It reminds us of God’s ability to 
bring about new beginnings and reflect on 
blessings even in seemingly impossible          
situations. Proverbs 16 reminds us that while 
we make plans, the Lord establishes our steps.  
May this be our compass for 2024.              
 Thank you so much to everyone who        
attended the Christmas Program on             
December 6.  The children worked so hard 
getting ready to sing and perform for you, and 
it paid off.  They were precious.  It is our 
prayer that you heard the true reason we   
celebrate the season-the birth of Jesus 

Christ and that you believe in Him. We hope you all enjoyed it very much.   
     Please remember that the CDC will be closed on Monday, January 1 in             
observance of the New Year and then also on Tuesday, January 2, for a teacher 
work day.  We will see you back to kick off the new year on Wednesday, January 3, 
2024.  We hope that you and your family have a wonderful day celebrating the 
start of the new year and it is our prayer that you have a most blessed 2024.   
Blessings,  
Deborah Eddie, Director 

Logan McDonald 1/5                   Rhoan Bonchi  1/14                     
Brann Smith  1/6                          Kasyn Dosse-Beulah 1/15 
Finn Mitchell 1/7                         Grayson Sanders  1/25               
Ayden White  1/7                        Nixon Smith  1/26                               
Jameson McKay  1/13                  Hattie Cape  1/28              
                                     staff  
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 Government Street Baptist Child Development Center is 
a ministry of Government Street Baptist Church and is designed 
for infants through age three.  We enlist Christian adults with 
warm, loving, personalities that will convey God’s love to the    
children in their care.  Our desire is to provide a safe, secure, 
and loving environment for your children, but also a place where 
they will be spiritually and intellectually challenged at an early 
age to prepare them for school in the years ahead.  

  

At Government Street Baptist CDC, we believe that the primary 
responsibility of spiritual, emotional, and social training is the 
parents.  However, we are here to assist you and support you in 
your efforts as a parent to bring up your child in the    nurture 
and admonition of the Lord.  When we work together as a team, 
your child will become well-educated, well-trained to make right 
decisions, able to cope with problems, and ready to accept      
responsibility as appropriate for his or her age.  

 
 

Rev. Scotty Jernigan 
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deborah.eddie@governmentstreet.org 
 

Color Corner… 


